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From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (info@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your safe list.
Sent: Thu 1/08/15 4:30 PM

Good morning everyone

After evaluating the lights in the back of buildings 2 and 3 R & T has been chosen to replace the
lighting in these areas.

R & T informed me today that the fixtures will take approximately 1-2 weeks before they amve. We
apologize for the delay and understand that this is an important concern for all parties in building 2
and 3.

R & T will be addressing the other lighting issues in the near future.

Thank you.

Connie Garland
Harvard Management Solutions.



